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What We Learned

We've had a productive and engaging month! The children
were excited to learn new things through hands-on
activities linked to our books and themes. We explored
topics like "All About Me" and the five senses: sight, hearing,
taste, smell, and touch. The children also enjoyed
interactive story sessions, including *We're Going on a Bear
Hunt* and *Handa's Surprise*, which helped bring these
concepts to life. Each activity allowed them to explore,

discover, and connect in meaningful ways!

Upcoming Events

On the 8th November, we'll be
celebrating Cultural Day! All
children, along with their parents,
are invited to dress in traditional
clothing and bring a cultural dish
if convenient. Children who do
not usually attend nursery on
Fridays are also welcome to join
us for the event, which will take
place from 10:30 to 12:30.
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Baking Activity

We had a fantastic pizza party at
the nursery! The children had so
much fun making their own
pizzas, choosing their favourite
toppings and decorating them
just how they liked. After baking,
they enjoyed tasting their pizza
and were excited to take some
slices home to share with their
families. It was a fun activity that
everyone enjoyed!

Donations

the nursery!

We are happy to accept donations of any gently used books and
toys you may wish to give away. Your contributions will be greatly
appreciated and will help enrich the children’s experience here at




